
From: 	 Gaston, Molly (SMO) 
To: 	 Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
Sent: 	 2/28/2011 7:07:10 PM 
Subject: 	 Re: Response to Grassley Inquiries into Southwest Border Investigations 

Thanks so much. 

From: Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2011 06:52 PM 
To: Gaston, Molly (SMO) 
Cc: Burton, Faith (SMO); Weinstein, Jason (CRM); Burke, Dennis (USAAZ); Scheel, Ann (USAAZ) 
Subject: RE: Response to Grassley Inquiries into Southwest Border Investigations 

Molly: Thanks for asking and here is a quick summary. PJC 
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Fax: 602-514-7650 

Patrick.Cunningham@usdoj.gov  

From: Gaston, Molly (SMO) 
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2011 12:26 PM 
To: Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
Cc: Burton, Faith (SMO); Weinstein, Jason (CRM); Burke, Dennis (USAAZ) 
Subject: Response to Grassley Inquiries into Southwest Border Investigations 

Pat, 

We are close to finishing a letter to Sen. Grassley responding to his questions about "Fast and Furious" but wanted to 
check with you on a few last details. 

DP 
L._ 

Many thanks, 
Molly 

Molly Gaston 
Office of Legislative Affairs 
U.S. Department of Justice 
Office: (202) 305-9134 I Cell: (202) 532-3346 
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